
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Doug Patzkowski, President • Alma Orta, Vice President • Andy Shinn, Treasurer • Margie Sullivan, Secretary 
Eddie Garcia, Elementary Director • Aura Rodriguez, Elementary Director • Jessica Zwaal, Intermediate Director 

Elizabeth Kocharian, High School Director • Jaime Quintero, Adult Education Director 
Linda Camacho, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

1. The Election results for CTA State Council Delegate and Alternate will be 
announced at Council. The run-off election will be held May 29 - June 4. 

2. Please report your site’s 2019-2020 Building Reps to the MTA office. You 
may email the information to MTA@montebelloteachers.org or bring it to the 
meeting. 

3. Treasurer Andy Shinn (BGI) presented the first reading on the 2019-2020 
Strategic Program Budget at the May 21 Council Meeting. The budget is 
available on-line at MontebelloTeachers.org. The Council will vote to adopt 
the budget. The budget includes no increase in MTA dues. A report will also 
be made on the status of the 2018-2019 budget. 

4. CTA State Council meets June 1-2 in Los Angeles. The CTA State Council 
Representatives will report on the meeting.  

5. Alma Orta (SUE) will update the Council on 2019-2020 elementary school 
progress reports. A team has met with District representatives to address 
concerns. Alma will discuss next steps.  

6. It’s time for the Perfect Attendance Raffle. 16 members are eligible to win a 
$100 gift card! The perfect attendance list is posted on 
Montebelloteachers.org. If you think you should be on the list and are not, call 
the MTA office no later than Friday, June 1. 52 members who attended five or 
more meetings will be eligible for a drawing for a $50 gift card. Must be 
present to win! 

7. The 2019-2020 Executive Committee will be installed. Elementary Director 
Eddie Garcia (BVE) and Support Staff Director Linda Camacho (SHS) will be 
recognized for their work on the Executive Committee.  

8. Reminder: The MTA office will be closed July 4-5 and July 29-August 2.  
 

 
Council: June 4, 2019 · 3:30-5 p.m. at the MTA CC 


